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21 January 2025 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student 
 
Year 11 Science GCSE Revision 
 
As you are no doubt aware, the Summer exams are fast approaching and the first one will be on the 13 

May 2025. This is just under 15 school weeks away (as we have the half term and Easter breaks). 
 
Every student will be taking at least two Science GCSEs (separate scientists take three GCSEs) and all 
students will sit six Science exams in total.  
 
With a large amount of content to revise, I am writing to encourage students to start this now. I have 
made a 15-week plan which, if followed, will mean the whole course will have been revised. The 15-
week plan will be posted on Satchel One weekly and the whole program will be available on the ‘Science 
Revision Zone’ on Teams. 
 
The plan consists of two sessions a week, where a video is watched, and answers researched and 
written down using the revision materials supplied. This can all be done digitally or on paper; and it is 
also possible for me to print blank worksheets out too, this just needs to be requested and the students 
collect them. The second video is then watched, where all the correct answers are revealed so work can 
be checked.  
 
Practice past papers are also available, there is a stock in my Laboratory in room S1 and in the Library.  
 
Furthermore, starting from Friday 31 January 2025 I will be running afterschool drop-in sessions. These 
will run every Friday in Week 1 from 3:00 pm until 4:00 pm. Students can attend for as long as needed 
for help with any element of Science and are welcome to collect resources, get help with questions or 
ask me to go over any material that is not understood.   
 
If you have any questions, please email me at: m.hart@taverhamhigh.org 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M Hart 
Head of Science Faculty 
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